Petition to the Nova Scotia Provincial Government Stop the Tonal Noise from the Donkin Coal Mine

To: The Honourable Minister of Environment & Climate Change

For years, residents living near the Donkin Mine have endured relentless noise pollution. The tonal noise emitted from the mine’s
operations has resulted in chronic sleep deprivation, increased stress levels, and a significant deterioration in both physical and mental

health among residents. No community should be expected to live under such conditions.

Despite numerous documented complaints and repeated appeals for help, the issue has not been resolved. The continued inaction on
this matter represents a serious failure to uphold the government's responsibility to protect the health and well-being of Nova Scotians.

We, the undersigned residents and concerned citizens of Nova Scotia, call upon the Department of Environment & Climate Change to
take immediate action to stop the tonal noise coming from the Donkin Mine. We urge the Department to conduct an honest and
accurate assessment of the noise impacts and to take all necessary steps to eliminate the harmful noise without further delay.
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